
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

February 10th, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I sent a letter out yesterday regarding the strike action and how it will affect our students. The letter came to parents 

via Class Charts with a follow up text message, it also went on our social media and website. School will be closed to 

all students on Tuesday 28th February excluding those who have been specifically referred to on my letter. Please 

ensure that you have read this letter and, if you have any questions, do get in touch. I will continue to keep lines of 

communication open for parents/carers regarding any upcoming strike action. 

Please can I remind you that we no longer sell drinks through our catering facility, therefore students need to bring a 

refillable bottle with them to school. We have several water fountains on school site that students can use during 

their breaktimes to refill their bottle. Thank you for your support with this.  

We are currently recruiting for private supply staff in our local area to join our supply team. Private supply are 

employed directly by the school and are booked on an ad hoc basis. This is a great opportunity for a teacher who has 

left the classroom and is looking to work fitting in with their own lifestyle and diary. We pay very attractive rates. 

Please contact William Strange if you are interested in signing up (w.strange@todhigh.co.uk). 

We break up for half term today and will return after the half term break on Monday 20th February at 8.40am. I hope 

our students have a restful break and that you get some time to spend together as a family.  

If you have any queries or concerns regarding your child please get in touch with us at any time on 

admin@todhigh.co.uk or using the telephone number detailed above. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Gill Shirt 

Headteacher 

 

Up & coming dates 
Half term break – Friday 10th February 
Students return – Monday 20th February 
Ski trip meeting – CHANGED Wednesday 1st March 
World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 
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